
 

 

 

 

Sunbirds Spring Newsletter 2024 

Our Topic this term is 

‘Houses and Homes’. 

The children are learning 

about all the different 

houses and homes  that 

there around us and 

across the world. 

Our Class sensory story 

is The Three Little Pigs  

and the children enjoy 

experiencing the props 

with  a  house made 

from straw, sticks and 

paper bricks. 

 This topic forms the 

theme of our artwork 

for painting and craft 

activities. 

We are singing and 

signing to the songs that 

have a House theme and 

the children are 

currently enjoying the  

song ‘Our House’ by the 

eighties group Madness.  

This also covers a little 

bit of History when 

watching the video! 

TOPIC 

 

On Tuesdays, 

Thursdays and 

Fridays the children 

enjoy their sessions 

in the sensory room 

and in the soft play 

room. Both rooms 

are always very 

popular sessions for 

the children to relax 

and bounce around 

safely. 

 

Friday Mornings 

For the first half of this term the 

children will be going to bikes at 

Wythenshawe Bike track.  

There are so many adapted bikes for 

the children to choose from, something 

for everyone. 

 

On Tuesday 

mornings, the 

children will have a 

splash swim session 

in the school’s 

hydro pool. 

 On Friday mornings ( if we do 

not go to bikes) the children 

have a PE hall time where 

they are practising their 

travelling skills across the 

large apparatus at different 

heights and angles. This is 

developing their confidence, 

coordination and ability to 

jump safely. 

 


